
From: Johansson, Carl  
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2022 12:34 PM 
To: Forestry ML Faculty <ubcfrst-ml-faclist@mail.ubc.ca>; Forestry ML Staff <ubcfrst-ml-
ForestryStaff@mail.ubc.ca>; Forestry ML PDFs <ubcfrst-ml-forpdfs@mail.ubc.ca> 
Subject: REMINDER: Launch of Enhanced CWL on VPN - Week of July 11th 
 
 
Enhanced CWL over identity VPN will be engaged today. As a friendly reminder, 
Using DUO, sign in as jdoe.frsc@app 
Using the hardware token, sign in as jdoe.frsc@123456 where “123456” is the number your 
token shows. 
Using phone call method, sign in as jdoe.frsc@phone where “phone” is the phone number 
associated with your enhanced CWL 
That is all, 
Carl 
 
 

 
 
 
From: Johansson, Carl <carl.johansson@ubc.ca>  
Sent: Monday, July 4, 2022 8:59 AM 
To: Forestry ML Faculty <ubcfrst-ml-faclist@mail.ubc.ca>; Forestry ML Staff <ubcfrst-ml-
ForestryStaff@mail.ubc.ca>; Forestry ML PDFs <ubcfrst-ml-forpdfs@mail.ubc.ca> 
Subject: REMINDER: Launch of Enhanced CWL on VPN - Week of July 11th 
  
Friendly reminder, Enhanced CWL on identity VPN will be initiated a week from today. To 
prepare for this change and if you use the DUO MFA app, this week modify the VPN username 
as shown below so your VPN login popup is pre-staged.   
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From: Johansson, Carl  
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 8:51 AM 
To: Forestry ML Faculty <ubcfrst-ml-faclist@mail.ubc.ca>; Forestry ML Staff <ubcfrst-ml-
ForestryStaff@mail.ubc.ca>; Forestry ML PDFs <ubcfrst-ml-forpdfs@mail.ubc.ca> 
Subject: Launch of Enhanced CWL on VPN - Week of July 11th 
Importance: High 
  
 

 

 

Launch of Enhanced CWL on VPN 
  
Dear Forestry Staff & Faculty, 
  
Keeping information secure is a priority at UBC, and as part of our ongoing effort to enhance 
cybersecurity, beginning week of July 11 2022, we are implementing Enhanced CWL on Virtual 
Private Network (VPN). When you attempt to connect to VPN you will be asked to verify your 
identity by using a secondary method in addition to your password. 
  
In order to avoid interruptions after the change, I invite you to visit the Enhanced CWL page 
athxxps://privacymatters.ubc.ca/enhancedcwl or contact your local IT Team. An introduction 
and how to video VPN with Enhanced CWL.mp4  is located in the following Faculty Shared Drive 
location: 

PC: S:\General\IT_Other or \\files.ubc.ca\team\files\General\IT_Other   
Macs: smb://files.ubc.ca/team/files/General/IT_Other 

  
Thanks to all of you for supporting this important initiative! 
  
Carl on behalf of Central IT 

  © The University of British Columbia  
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